
United Methodist Women 

The United Methodist Women will meet this Thursday, October 5. The      

Executive Committee Meeting will be at 9:30, and  Coffee and General  

Meeting will be in the Parlor at 10:00. The speaker will be Patty Muse. The 

World Thank offering will be collected. The Circle of Faith will be the      

hostesses. 

 

Young at Heart...Again!!! 

The Young at Heart group is regrouping and has a new activity planned. We 

will travel in the “new-to-us-at-1stChurch” van to Burnsville, NC for a day of 

fun and fellowship on Thursday, October 26. Meet at the church at 10:00 to 

leave no later than 10:15. Lunch at a restaurant in Burnsville. Please sign up 

by calling the church office at 928-9222 and leaving a message or emailing 

the office at office@1stChurchJC Join us– sign up today!  

 

Parking Lot Gathering  

The Parking Lot Gathering (PLG) returns next Sunday at 4:30! This month 

we will be painting and decorating small pumpkins. If anyone would like to 

donate small pumpkins, please bring them to the church by Wednesday, 

October 4. Remember– this is for all ages! Come and meet neighbors,     

fellowship with old friends and make new ones. Bring a folding chair and 

relax. 

 

Birthday Cards 

Longtime church member Mrs. Helen Holyfield is turning 100 years old on 

October 28! We would like to show her our love by showering her with  

birthday cards. We will collect the cards in the church office to be delivered 

to Mrs. Holyfield. 


